
From: John Durst <John@scrla.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/22/2017 8:55:33 AM
Subject: Legislative Update

Danny,
 
Hope all is going well! We’re looking forward very much to you and the Lt. Governor joining us on Monday!
 
Just fyi, four bills which the SCRLA supports received a favorable report by the Senate Judiciary Committee yesterday.
 
They are: S. 114, S. 115, S. 116 and S. 275.
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you need anything else from this end.
 
My cell phone # is (803) 622-4966.
 
Thanks, and, all the best!
 
John
 
John Durst | President & CEO | South Carolina Restaurant and Lodging Association 
 
PO Box 7577, Columbia, SC 29202 | Phone: (803) 765-9000 | john@scrla.org| www.scrla.org
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